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I support registration of Naturopathic doctors because: 
  
Naturopathic medicine (specifically naturopathic oncology) helped me to weather the side effects of chemo 
therapy, radiation, and surgery during my pancreatic cancer treatment. I believe that because of that aid, I was 
able to complete a very difficult chemo regimen and fast healing after my whipple surgery. I am happy to report 
that I am going strong at 20 months with no signs of recurrence. 
  
 
Barbara Dryburgh 


